
Annual Public Notification of Nondiscrimination in Career and Technical
Education (CTE) Programs

Runge Independent School District (ISD) offers Career and Technical Education (CTE)
programs in various fields such as Agriculture, Business, Health Sciences, Information
Technology, and more. Admission to these programs is based on interest, aptitude, age
appropriateness, and course availability.

It is the policy of Runge ISD not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex,
disability, or age in its educational programs, activities, or employment practices. The district
provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.

The following individuals have been designated to handle inquiries regarding the
non-discrimination policies:

Title IX Coordinator
Esther Cardin
830-239-4315 ext 127
ecardin@rungeisd.org

Section 504 Coordinator

Allison Wells
830-239-4315 ext 106
awells@rungeisd.org

For more information about the CTE programs and the nondiscrimination policies, please
contact the coordinators listed above.

This notice is available in alternative languages and formats upon request to ensure
accessibility for all individuals, including those with disabilities.

Posting Locations:

● Local Newspapers
● School Newsletters and Bulletins
● Runge ISD Website
● School and District Offices
● Common Areas within Schools
● Community Centers and Public Libraries

mailto:awells@rungeisd.org


Runge ISD is committed to ensuring that all students have equal access to educational
opportunities and encourages all students to participate in our CTE programs.


